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17 January 2022
Environment 									
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Brewery Park
Haddington
EH41 3HA

Email environment@eastlothian.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

Erection of shed (Retrospective) 
Langley Main Street Gullane EH31 2DR
Ref. No: 22/00048/P

[bookmark: _Hlk16413715]The Gullane Area Community Council submits the following response to the above application for planning permission. The subjects lie wholly within our community council area.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We appreciate the need for small sheds such as bike sheds to be sited in front gardens, particularly of terraced houses. We would expect them to be sized to not exceed 1.5m high x 1.2m deep x 2.5m wide and to be coloured and/or screened to minimise visual intrusion. This would conform to guidance provided elsewhere by Spokes. In this particular case the hut clearly exceeds these dimensions and we therefore see it as excessive. We ask that the Council does consider rejecting it.

Martin White
Community Councillor and Planning Spokesperson
For and on behalf of Gullane Area CommunityCouncil
Email martiniwhiter26@gmail.com
Telephone 01620 842103
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